April 7,2014

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:15pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull,
Richard Walton, Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for March 3, 2014 were read and approved.
General Fund Report was $148,065.18.

Mr. Levey noted that at the request of the BKRWB, he had asked Renn Engineering to give a price quote to
update the spring house repair plans to reflect what the BRRWB now desired.

Mr. Levey noted the request to Boonsboro to do meter replacement for Keedysville. He also noted that he
was considering asking Boonsboro to also provide additional services, such as hydrant flushing and valve
exercising.

Mr. Levey noted the problem the county is having with the waterline in the bridge. They were originally
going to do a bore under the creek and place the waterline there. But they discovered that could not be
done. Mr. Levey was working with the county engineers to come up with a solution.

Meeting adjourned at7:45 p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



